
ATTENTION  
SANDOVAL COUNTY HOMEOWNERS WITH 
RESIDENTIAL PROPERTY   AFFECTED BY   

THE CERRO PELADO FIRE,   
APRIL 5 TO JULY 23, 2022 

If your property was damaged 
by the Cerro Pelado Fire, 

please contact a 
State Department Case Manager 

at 505-670-4662 to find out 
if your property is eligible for 

assistance.  
Also, please refer to the 

Cerro Pelado Resource Guide
for additional information

Cerro Pelado
Resource Guide.pdf

State Disaster Case
Manager Information.pdfer Request for AssistanceFillableForm - Sandoval County.pdf

NEW INFORMATION ABOUT          
CERRO PELADO FIRE RESOURCES!!!!

http://www.nrcs.usda.gov/programs-initiatives/ewp-emergency-watershed-protection
http://www.nrcs.usda.gov/programs-initiatives/ewp-emergency-watershed-protection



